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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Partners with MSU Extension  

Alpena, MI, March 8, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) partnered with MSU 
Extension to host a four-day financial education session for students at Alcona Community 
Schools. 

Lincoln Branch team members helped teach kindergarten through fifth grade students at Alcona 
Community Schools about financial literacy through focusing on the importance of saving, 
determining “wants” vs “needs” and how to identify money. In addition, team members read 
money themed books and provided students with copies of the books to take home. 

AAACU is proud to partner with MSU Extension for financial education and to provide students 
with books, which was made possible through the credit unions Community Investment Fund. 

The Community Investment Fund is dollars donated back into our communities from the credit 
union’s pledge to donate $0.75 a month/$9.00 a year for each member enrolled to receive 
electronic statements. If you are interested in making a difference in your community, become a 
member of AAACU today and enroll in our electronic statements. If you are already an AAACU 
member, simply sign up for our electronic statement service.  

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of January 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,192 members with 
total assets equal to $750,561,899. 
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